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PR#375-22 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

Hon. Henry Charles Usher Meets with U.S. Ambassador 
Michelle Kwan 

 
Belmopan. December 20, 2022.  
 
Hon. Henry Charles Usher, Minister of the Public Service, Constitutional and 
Political Reform, met with United States Ambassador H.E. Michelle Kwan on 
December 19, 2022.  
 
The purpose of the meeting was to establish a working relationship moving 
forward. Mutual areas of interest were discussed during the meeting, 
including constitutional reform and support for democratic institutions as well 
the importance of transformation of governance in Belize. Both parties 
pledged to promote the spirit of goodwill and to strengthen the existing 
relationship of cooperation between the two countries. 
 
Minister Usher expressed his appreciation for the strong relationship that 
Belize and the US Embassy have maintained over the past years.  
 
Ends 
 
 
For more information, please contact: 
Michelle Rodriguez 
Public Relations Officer 
Ministry of the Public Service, Constitutional and Political Reform 
public.relations@mps.gov.bz 


